
St.Mary’s CE Primary School   

Extreme Read Challenge -  

this weekend!  

At St. Mary’s we are passionate about reading 

and we really encourage children to explore the 

pleasures of books and reading! 

We are setting everyone a challenge this weekend to complete some 

‘Extreme Reading’! 

The idea is for children to have photos taken of them reading in the 

most interesting/extreme places they can, so long as they are safe. 

Whether it is up a tree, on top of a mountain or standing on their 

head, we want your photos! 

If you would like to take part, your challenge over the weekend is to 

take a picture of your child reading somewhere unusual and send it in 

to school by Wednesday 8th March. We will be displaying the photos 

for all to enjoy! 

If you wish to send your chosen photo electronically, please send it 

by email with your child’s class and ‘Extreme Reading’ in the subject 

to: admin@st-marys-putney.wandsworth.sch.uk. (One picture only 

per child please!) 

Can’t wait to see the results!  

Mrs Bishop 

(Deputy Head) 
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